
GSDC of Oregon 

February Membership Meeting 

April 1, 2010 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:12 by VP Kristina. 

 

Minutes for the March meeting were handed out in print form. 

 

Pres Report – Jim P was unable to attend due to a judging assignment. 

Kristina read Jim’s report. 

 

Secretary Report: none 

 

Treas Report – Patty was unable to attend due to a family emergency. She will have full 

financials from the Agility trial at the Board meeting. 

 

Show – Premium lists are out – will be mailed to last year’s exhibitors. It will be posted on the 

website in pdf format. Will also have online entries on the website using PayPal. Anyone going 

to any dog events or gatherings is asked to take premium lists along. 

 

Agility – March trials went well, everyone had a good time. Full report will be provided when 

Patty is back. 

 

New Business –  

Agility Ring Crew – There was general discussion regarding the use of a trained ring crew 

supplied by some group. There was discussion on the pros and cons of hiring ring crews and the 

cost of having them.  

Once we provide her the budget, Connie will contact groups to see who is available. The board 

will provide the information she needs. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM. 

Ruth Scheubler 

 

 

KL, DS, DB, CW, AA, SW, CL, JO, RS 


